
AVON TOWNSHIP 
 

Notice of Annual Meeting, Election of Officers & Public Accuracy 
Test 

 
The annual Election of Officers will be held on Tuesday March 9, 2010 for 
all qualified voters of Avon Township, County of Stearns, State of 
Minnesota.  Polls will be open from 12:00 noon until 8:00 PM at the St. 
Benedict’s Parish Center library room, 212 1st Street SW, Avon.  To be 
elected are one township supervisor for a three year term and one township 
clerk for a two year term.   
 
The Annual Town Meeting will be held in the St. Benedict’s Church 
basement at 212 1st Street S.W., Avon. at 8:00 PM. to conduct all necessary 
business prescribed by law. 
 
In case of inclement weather, the Annual Meeting and Election will be 
postponed until the third Tuesday in March.  Please listen to KASM radio 
(1150 AM) for changes.   
 
The Public Accuracy Test of voting equipment to be used for the annual 
election will be held Friday, March 5 from 6:00 – 8:00 PM in the St. 
Benedict’s Parish Center library room.   
 
To inquire about an absentee ballot, call Kelly Martini, Township Treasurer 
at 320-356-9134 or you can cast an absentee ballot on Saturday, March 6, 
2010 between 10:00 AM and 12:00 noon in the St. Benedict’s Parish Center 
library room. 
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